
 

Sir, 
 

I have recently become aware of the plan to re-commission the overhead lines which cross 
my house and which once, supposedly, linked the Manse Road facility with the Rosebank 
sub-station. I find this regrettable and unacceptable. I would have thought, given the much 
changed nature of the area in terms of housing and population that an underground 
connection was the obvious way forward, coupled with complete removal of the pylons and 
lines which have blighted our property for years. 
 
Please accept and register my email as contesting the RP6 upgrade as part of SONI'S TDPNI 
plan. 
 


